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kshannon@calfee.com 
216.622.8852 Direct 

October 17, 2011 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio  43215 

 

Re: Mercantile Application of Ohio Edison Company and Lowe’s Home Centers, Inc. 

Case No. 10-2008-EL-EEC 

 

To the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio: 

 

On July 28, 2010, Ohio Edison Company (“Ohio Edison”) and Lowe’s Home Centers, Inc. (the 

“Customer”) filed an Application in this docket to commit the energy efficiency savings realized 

by the Customer’s energy efficiency project(s) for integration with Ohio Edison’s energy 

efficiency program to meet Ohio Edison’s statutorily imposed energy efficiency and peak 

demand reduction requirements.  In exchange for the commitment of its energy savings to Ohio 

Edison, the Customer sought an exemption from Ohio Edison’s energy efficiency cost recovery 

rider.  The Application is currently pending before the Commission. 

 

The Customer subsequently determined that it preferred a cash rebate payment instead of a rider 

exemption.  Accordingly, the Customer now seeks a cash rebate payment of $500,000 instead of 

a rider exemption.
1
  A document demonstrating how this cash rebate payment was calculated is 

attached to this letter.  There are no substantive differences between the original Application and 

the amended Application other than the request for a cash rebate instead of a rider exemption.  

Accordingly, Ohio Edison requests that the Commission approve the Application and permit the 

Customer to receive the requested cash rebate payment.   

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/  Kevin P. Shannon  

Kevin P. Shannon 

KPS/dmm 

                                                 
1
 Ohio Edison originally filed a letter in this docket requesting approval of a cash rebate payment to the Customer on 

October 13, 2011.  However, that letter contained an incorrect amount for the proposed cash rebate payment.  This 

letter contains the correct amount of $500,000 for the payment and supersedes the October 13 letter. 
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Enclosures 

 

cc: Staff of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (via e-mail) 



kshannon



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

10/17/2011 2:56:17 PM

in

Case No(s). 10-2008-EL-EEC

Summary: Letter of Notification electronically filed by Mr. Kevin P. Shannon on behalf of Ohio
Edison Company




